
CKI Men's Club to Lead Sabbath Services
 
October 28, 2012, Elgin, Illinois

 
The Men's Club of Congregation Kneseth Israel will be conducting 
Sabbath Services this Saturday, November 3rd at 9:30 a.m.. The CKI 
Men's Club is one of the chapters of the Federation of Jewish Men's 
Clubs which consists of  250 clubs, and 20,000 members, across the 
United States. CKI will also be holding services on Friday evening, 
November 2nd at 7:30 p.m.

You do not have to be a member to attend services. CKI welcomes 
interfaith families.

CKI is located at 330 Division Street in Elgin; parking is available 
behind the building. For more information contact the office at 
847-741-5656.

 CKI serves the diverse Jewish Community of the Greater Fox Valley 
area. We offer weekly services, a religious school, observance of all 
lifecycle events, and a variety of additional programming. For regular 
updates or more information, please visit our website at 
www.ckielgin.org.
 
--------------------
[For more information, you may contact Joe Rosenfeld at 847-888-1950]
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